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Subject Charles B. Wang Center grand opening

To:    The Campus Community

You are invited to the grand opening of the Charles B. Wang Center.  
The festivities will begin at 3 p.m. on Tuesday, October 22.  Mr. 
Wang will present the building to the University at a signing 
ceremony.  Immediately following we will have a ribbon-cutting 
ceremony.  Throughout the festivities, you will be able to watch and 
listen to student performances, sample five Asian cuisines, and 
explore our spectacular new building.  Be sure to join us.  

     Shirley Strum Kenny
     President  


